
2nd September 2022

Dear parents/carers,

Re: Swimming Lessons

As part of the Year 5 P.E curriculum, all children in Year 5 will have 9 swimming
lessons over the academic year that are led by specially trained instructors. The
lessons will occur at Horsenden Primary’s Swimming Pool.

5 Sparta’s swimming lessons will commence from Tuesday 13th September
2022.

Your child will need to bring a swimming costume (no bikinis for girls). Boys must
wear fitted swimming trunks/shorts (no baggy swimming shorts) and your child must
remember to bring in a large towel in a bag. Goggles are optional. All items must be
labelled clearly with your child’s name.

For hygiene reasons, all children, including boys, must wear a swimming hat
otherwise they will not be allowed in the pool. If you would like to purchase a
swimming hat, please send in £3.00 in an envelope with your child’s name on.

Sparta will travel to and from the swimming pool by coach, leaving at 9:30am and
returning at 11:30am. Children must arrive at school on time to avoid missing the
swimming lesson. We are pleased to inform you that there will be no cost to you for
the lessons or coach.

Please complete and return the consent form below by Friday 9th September
2022.

Yours sincerely,

C . Thom�so�

Ms C. Thompson
Year 5 Middle Leader
✂…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Swimming Lessons – Year 5 Sparta

Child’s Name: _________________________________________ Class: Sparta

I give permission for my child to go swimming at Horsenden Primary Swimming
Pool with Gifford Primary School.

Parent/Carer Signature: __________________________   Date: _______________

Name of Parent: ______________________________________


